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Second Annual Coffee Drive

The Division of Continuing Studies is collecting cans and bags
of coffee to be donated to Stephen Center Emergency Shelter.

Stephen Center partners with the community, families, and
individuals to overcome homelessness, addiction, and

poverty.

Check out the new Stephen Center website to learn more
about their clients and staff:

FOR MORE INFORMATION:

Please bring your donations to the Division of Continuing
Studies office in CPACS 207.

Donations will be collected through December 20

No time to shop? Monetary donations are accepted and we
will do the shopping for you!

Division of Continuing Studies| 402.554.2370 | kakempkes@unomaha.edu

The University of Nebraska does not discriminate based on race, color, ethnicity, national origin, sex, pregnancy, sexual orientation, gender identity, religion,
disability, age, genetic information, veteran status, marital status, and/or political affiliation in its programs, activities, or employment. The University of
Nebraska at Omaha is an AA/EEO/ADA institution. For questions, accommodations or assistance please call/contact Charlotte Russell, ADA/504 Coordinator
(phone: 402.554.3490 or TTY 402.554.2978) or Anne Heimann, Director, Accessibility Services Center (phone: 402.554.2872). UCEVFLITEMP1016

Nebraska

Omaha




